
  
 
 
 

Tuesday, May 27, 2025 
 
Good morning.  We will be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
Thank you to all the classes who participated in Crest Cares BINGO! We received so many 
donations for both Coquitlam Animal Shelter and Hawthorne Senior Community. The winning class of 
the schoolwide activity goes to the class who had the most BINGO squares completed and received 
bonus prizes and points. Congratulations to Ms. Plesko's class for a successful event. You will 
receive a pizza lunch tomorrow!  
 
Cheer practice in the MPR at lunch!  
 
HLC students, tomorrow’s meeting will be at lunch in the Learning Commons, not after school.  
 
All grade 7 badminton players competing in the District Championships today at Pinetree 
Secondary are to meet outside the concession stand at 3:40. 
 
Only 7 more sleeps until Bike to School Week. There will be raffle prizes for those that participate as 
well as a team bragging opportunity as we will keep track of how many team members participate. 
Bikes, scooters and walking counts. Don't forget your helmets and don't forget to check in at the front 
doors. First student day is Tuesday, June 3rd. Wheel you there! 
 
Get ready to showcase your amazing talents because Hillcrest is hosting a school-wide talent 
show on Thursday, June 19th!  
Do you have a special talent or skill you'd love to share? Whether it's singing, dancing, playing an 
instrument, performing in a band, comedy, magic, or anything else, we want to see it! You can 
perform solo or as a group – the stage is yours! 
We'll be holding talent show auditions soon, please sign-up outside of Mr. Ross's room! 
Start practicing and get ready to dazzle us with your talents! We can't wait to see what you've got! 
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